
 

Dear Families and Third graders, 

 

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! I am excited to be your child’s teacher this school 
year. My name is Katrina Harper and I have been teaching for 23 years. This is my 8th year 
at Robins.  

 

There will be a lot of learning going on in our classroom. Your children will look forward to 
coming to school each day. The students will be challenged and encouraged to do their best 
each day. I am planning many hands-on learning activities. They will have ownership in 
their classroom, and it will be evident in their work and self-esteem. Send a water bottle 
with your child, it is very important for them to drink plenty of water and stay hydrated. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me. I am usually at school by 7:15 and 
stay till 3:15 pm.  Emailing me is one of the easiest and quickest ways for me to get back to 
people. 

 

I look forward to seeing you Tuesday, August 1st at Meet the Teacher happening at 9 am and 
if you cannot make it that day, we will see you bright and early on the first day of school, 
Thursday, August 3rd, at 7:45 am. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Katrina Harper  

Maria.harper@tusd1.org  

Robins k-8                                                                        



 

 

 

 


